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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 6 June 2022 

 
Assemblies 
Year 12 Virtual Assembly – Tuesday 7 June - KCO 
 
EEP 
This week the groups that should go to EEP in their timetabled rooms are AD14, AR10, BP1, ER7, PT17, RI22. All remaining 
students should go to the Sixth Form Study Centre, Library, café or to the Maths drop-in session with Mr Christy in Ma10. A 
reminder to all students that you must stay on site. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There are Maths drop-in sessions Wednesday Period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy for Year 12 students (provided Year 12 don't 
have EEP) and in Ma1 with Mr Daly for Year 13 students.  
 
Year 12 and 13 Chemistry  
A Level Chemistry drop-in sessions will continue to take place at St Aidan’s on a Monday lunchtime in room Ch4, and on 
Wednesday and Friday lunchtimes in room F18 at St John Fisher.  Come along with any questions on topics, homework you want 
help with, or to just work in a chemistry lab with a teacher around. You are welcome to attend at either site, it does not matter 
which class you are in. You may stay for five minutes or the whole hour!     
 
EPQ change of dates 
EPQ tutorials will now begin in person on Wednesday 22 June and will take place in the Chapel at St Aidan’s. Please note that 
this is a week later than previously stated due to a change in date for the Senate/Congress speeches. Please note there will be 
tasks for students to complete prior to the first tutorial on the 22 June. These will be communicated on the EPQ class 
Team. Please get in touch with Mrs Robinson c.robinson@staidans.co.uk if you have any questions.   
 
Senate 
Students have been emailed an application form should they wish to apply to be on Senate. Whilst the deadline for the return of 
application forms to the Sixth Form office remains 1.30pm on Monday 6 June, speeches will now take place Period 4 on 
Wednesday 15 June, with voting at lunchtime on Friday 17 June. We look forward to reading students applications. 
 
Peer Listening  
At St Aidan’s we run a successful Peer Listening Scheme where Year 13 students provide support for Year 7 students in settling in 
during their first term here. We are now starting to recruit volunteers for September 2022; the scheme will run until December. 
It will involve volunteering your time for one lunchtime per week up until Christmas. The role is to listen to the younger pupils 
and enable them to get help or support for problems they may have. It also requires you to be a good role model for them. 
This may involve helping with homework, playing board games and generally helping them to settle into St Aidan’s and their 
new form. There are many benefits for you too, it will look great on your personal statements for jobs/university and will help to 
develop your communication and leadership skills. If you think that you would be interested, please email 
peerlistening@staidans.co.uk before 10 June. This is an excellent chance to make a valuable contribution to the life of the 
school. Any questions please speak to Miss Reynard (History) or Mrs Robinson (Geography) or email 
peerlistening@staidans.co.uk 
 
Amnesty International UK - It is better to light a candle than curse the darkness. 
Amnesty meets in DL1 every Wednesday at 12.30, all welcome. 
 
 
Thank you 
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